
BSE Alumni Gathering 

In the evening of 18 September 2009, an alumni gathering was successfully organized by the 

Department of Building Services Engineering (BSE) and the Alumni Association of Building Services 

Engineering (AABSE).  

Commenced at 6:30 pm on last Friday, the gathering was well attended at BSE meeting room FJ704 

by over 30 alumni coming from various cohorts of BSE graduates.  After introducing the departmental 

management team of BSE and its latest development, the alumni were briefed about the objectives of 

AABSE, its recent development and some planned activities in the near future.   

                                     

                  Welcome by Prof. Chow                                                                                Introduction to AABSE 

While enjoying the refreshments, the participants interacted with each other through some games, 

having the chance to reunite with their classmates as well as getting to know some new friends 

among the alumni.  By the end of the gathering, they actively shared their views on the future 

development of AABSE and enthusiastically joined as AABSE members.    A full evening of fun and 

laughter concluded at around 9:00 pm.              

                                                                              

                                                         

                         Happy Gathering                                                                          AABSE Committee Members 


